
 

 

October 2017 
 
Ref:  RCY.AWD 
 
 
 
Dear Family 
 
I am delighted to be able to invite you to our first Family Forum ‘Drop-in’ session.  This will take 
place at Thorns Collegiate Academy on Tuesday, 17 October 2017 from 6.30pm – 7.30pm in the 
Hardwicke Theatre.  At this first event of the Family Forum, you will receive information about the 
objectives of this group and how families and members of the community can contribute to the 
continued improvement of the Academy. 
 
Parent Voice is important to us and so we would love to hear your thoughts about the successes of 
the Academy so far and any ideas you may have for further improvement. 
 
At this meeting, you will have the opportunity to discuss your ideas and if you choose, opt to help to 
create a Family Forum group to help us to drive our improvements still further. 
 
If you would like to attend this event, please return the reply slip attached to main reception or via 
the Academy email info@thorns-s.dudley.sch.uk by Monday, 16 October 2017. 
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
 
Mrs R Clancy Mr M S Kelay 
Assistant Principal Principal 
  

mailto:info@thorns-s.dudley.sch.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Family Forum ‘Drop-In’ Session 

Reply Form 

 

Name of Attendee:              

 

Student Name: ___________________________________________ Form Group: _________ 

 

I wish to attend the First Family ‘Drop-In’ Session on Tuesday, 17 October 2017 

 

I do not wish to attend the First Family ‘Drop-In’ Session on Tuesday, 17 October 

2017 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
Contact Number: _______________________________________________________ 
 

 
Form to Mrs Clancy via Mrs Westwood, Main Reception by Monday, 16 October 2017 

 

 

 


